
 

  

 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY:  10th October – Teddy Bear’s picnic. 14th October – Ollie parent’s meeting. 16th October 

– Hawthorn class assembly.  18th October – break up for ½ term holiday. 28th October – return to school after 

break. Thursday 31st October – Teddy Bear’s picnic. Thursday 19th December – break up for holidays. 

CHESTERTON NEWSLETTER 

9th October 2019 

Dear parents/ carers, 

 

We are still collecting dried food and tinned goods for “Harvest” which will then be donated to the Cambridge 

foodbank. We are also collecting toiletries for Addenbrooke’s neurosciences critical care unit. If you send any 

donations in with your child, we will display them at out Harvest assembly next week and then pass them on. 

Y1 and Y2 went on their trip to the Toy Museum in Ely this week. They had a fabulous time and their behaviour 

was faultless. I am looking forward to all the work they are going to produce as a consequence. 

Year 5 are holding our first “Sharing Assembly” of the year on Wednesday 16th October, which I am very much 

looking forward to seeing.; they have been practising hard all week. 

We are holding two “Teddy Bear’s Picnics” for parents who are applying for our reception class for next 

September. They are on Thursday 10th October and Thursday 31st October from 2.30 – 3pm 

I hope you have a great week. ☺ 

Toni Jackson 

 

 

ECO School 

The ECO Team met last week and have decided upon the 

following three actions to start with: 

. reduce the use of paper within the school 

. growing our own vegetables 

. using recycling bins around the school and compost bins in 

the  dining hall. 

The ECO Team worked really well together to come up with 

those actions following the ECO audit – thank you so much. 

ATTENDANCE NEWS! 

1st Place  Elder  99.66% 

2nd place  Beech  98.52% 

3rd place  Oak  97.14% 

4th Place  Hazel  96.92% 

5th Place  Hawthorn 97.43% 

6th Place  Pine  96.33% 

7th Place  Elm  95.29% 

  

 

PUNCTUALITY 

1st Place  Oak  100% 

2nd place  Beech  99.62% 

  Hazel  99.62% 

Elder  99.62% 

5th place  Elm  98.83% 

6th place  Pine  98.33% 

7th Place  Hawthorn 98.19% 
 

If you wish to see a copy of our attendance policy you can ask for one 

at the office or look at our website. 

OLLIE AND HIS SUPERPOWERS 

We have managed to book another date for the Ollie and his 

Superpowers introduction session. It will be on Monday 14th 

October from 4-6pm. You will be able to bring your children 

but if they find it is too long, you may have to take them out. 

Please could you let Mrs Searle know in the office if you are 

thinking of coming. 

Many thanks 

Did you know that on this day in ….. 

• 769 – Carloman 1 and Charlemagne are crowned Kings of the Franks. 

• 1824 – slavery is abolished in Costa Rica. 
• 1986 – “The Phantom of the Opera” opens at Her Majesty’s Theatre. 


